
Feb 13, 2023


As a mental health professional I appose conversion therapy and support this 
bill. It is dehumanizing, harmful and against evidenced based practice. Children 
subjected to this traumatic type of pseudo therapy is not based in science and 
can lead to increased risk for suicide and years of poor mental health. 


Please pass this bill in order to protect children from the harm that this practice 
causes. 


Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Elizabeth



